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17 March 2020

NATIONAL OFFICE MEMORANDUM
No. 29 ’ s. 2020

TO 5 National Office Directors and Personnel
Regional Scout Directors and Personnel
Council Scout Executives/ Officers-in-Charge

SUBJECT - Suspension of Work Due to Corona Virus Disease 2019
(COVID-19)

1. Pursuant to Proclamation No. 922, s. 2020 declaring a National Public Health Emergency,
the Inter-Agency Task Force on Emerging Infectious Diseases Resolution No. 11
containing implementation of measures intended to contain the spread of the COVID-19,
and with the latest declaration made by the President of the Republic of the Philippines
and Chief Scout Rodrigo Roa Duterte placing the entire island of Luzon under Enhanced
Community Quarantine resulting to strict implementation of home quarantine and
suspension of transportation, work is hereby suspended in the Boy Scouts of the
Philippines National Office and Regional Offices in Luzon. This shall take effect on
17 March 2020 until further notice. This measure is also highly encouraged to be
implemented at the Local Council Level.

2. Regional Offices and Local Councils in the Visayas and Mindanao are advised to strictly
abide and be guided by any measure or issuances by the Local Government Units in their
area of responsibility, pursuant to Proclamation No. 922, s. 2020.

3. Please be guided accordingly.
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